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	State Bar of Nevada – Construction Law Section

August 30, 2018 Board Meeting


2018 Board:  

Michael Wadley, Chair (mwwadley@hollandhart.com)
Eva Segerblom, Vice Chair (esegerblom@msclawyers.com)
Alex Flangas, Treasurer (aflangas@hollandhart.com)

Brent Gunson, Secretary (brent.gunson@LVVWD.com)

I. Welcome (Wadley) Due to a scheduling conflict, Eva was unable to attend the meeting.
II. Treasurer's Report (Flangas):  The CLE made $75.00 after expenses.
Approval of Minutes (Gunson): Minutes from July meeting were briefly discussed and no changes were suggested. Minutes need to be sent to Robert Horne to be loaded to the site.
III. Old/Tabled Business:

A. 
None discussed. 
IV. New Business

A. End of the Year CLE
Comments:  We need to start thinking about possible CLE. Brent suggested Jeremey Aguero of Applied Analysis to discuss the status of the construction industry in Nevada and projections going forward. Michael said that he would talk to him. The group would discuss additional topics at the September meeting. 

A.
How to get more attorneys to join the Section

Comments:  Alex discussed what might motivate people to join the Section. He stated that having an opportunity to get to know people in the industry and learn about the industry are both valuable tools that would drive additional participation. Brent suggested that we should have more outreach to the bar and discussed creating a newsletter as a way to touch section members every month. Michael and Alex both said that this was tried previously and did not really work. 
V. Next Board Meeting – Thursday, September 20, 2018 at 3:00 PM
